Letter of Agreement

July 8, 2020

As the District continues to navigate changes that are required in response to the Covid-19 Pandemic,
agreements have been made with the United School Employees of Pasco. These agreements are for the
duration of time specified or for the 2020-2021 school year.

Itis agreed that there is a likelihood that the school sites will not meet with 30-day notification
requirement to instructional staff as referenced in the Instructional Master Contract, Article VII,

Section S — Instructional Duties and Assignments. The District and Union agree that teachers will be
notified of their teaching assignment for the 2020-2021 school year as soon as possible. In addition, the
District agrees to make every effort not to miss this deadline by more than two weeks.

Finally, the parties agree that this unprecedented situation is fluid in nature and may change over time.
Therefore, both the DSBPC and USEP agree to continue to collaborate and meet to address any changing
circumstances and their impact on employees of the District.
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